CPSO seeks info in theft case

Monday, May 10, 2021

The Caddo Sheriff's Office is asking for the public’s help in identifying this person who may have information in a
recent theft case.

On April 24, over $7,500 in merchandise was stolen from Walmart at 4701 Northport Blvd. in Shreveport. A male
and female wanted for questioning were seen leaving the store in a gray Mercedes vehicle.

If you can help identify this person, please contact Det. Mike King at 681-0700 or Caddo-Shreveport Crime
Stoppers at 673-7373.
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